May 31, 1933,

Dedtsche Zollbest.

Mr. Peter Federiw,
92 Holly Avenue,
Hamilton, Ont..
Dear Sir, : :
In reply to your letter of Nay 23rd, I beg
to return its enclt;aure. :
This of*ice is not in & position to issue
- 4 PAoft permits for the importation of fire-arms into
Germany. I wouldsay, héwaver, that, as far as I know, there
is no special permission required for the importation of a
gun which is being sent to a gun manufacturer for altera-
tions. I have no doubt that Mr. Kessler will be able té
clewur the shipment through the customs. .
I taks it that you sre able to read Wr.
Kcsaitn"s letfer in which he asks you to send him the
entire gun snd to add a cartridge shell as a sample.
Yours truly,

for L.Kaupff,
S/Do. German Consul General.



